Update on work programme for Corporate Parenting Advisory Committee Tuesday 17 July 2018

There has been little more action. I still have not been offered dates for visiting ARCH or MARSH. I was offered a visit to Crosslands, however it didn't work with my work commitment.

In terms of prevention I would like to understand the groundings to the rise in children coming into care. This is a question that I raised at the council meeting recently. But, there was no clear answer to the question. Understanding the number of cases, the problems with each case leading to children moving into care is very important, it would also help understanding why children in care have a disproportionate number of children from minority communities and children with special educational needs. As by understanding the problem we can then try to address them and keep families together.

Cllr (Dr) Bablin Molik Liberal Democrats Councillor for Cyncoed & Lakeside
Deputy Liberal Democrats Group Leader
Corporate Parenting Advisory Group

25 June 2018